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Investigation work on Narrabri Creek 
Bridge, Narrabri 
 

July 2024 
 

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Kamilaroi people as the Traditional Custodians of the lands 
on which we work and pay respects to Elders past and present. 

 

Transport for NSW will be conducting 
investigation works on the Newell 
Highway at Narrabri Creek Bridge, at 
Narrabri from 15 July. 
The inspection is part of the ongoing 
management of the bridge structure. The 
investigation activities will primarily be 
conducted from the underside of the bridge.  

What work are we doing?  
The work will include the following activities: 
• Visual inspection of the bridge by structural 

engineers. 

• Non-destructive concrete testing at numerous 
locations on the underside of the bridge. 

• Concrete strength testing at selected 
locations. 

• Survey monitoring at select locations on the 
underside of the bridge. 

The work will involve the use of machinery which 
generates some noise.   

When and where we’ll be working 
Work will commence on Monday 15 July 2024 and 
is expected to take three weeks to complete, 
weather permitting. 
We will be working from 7am to 6pm, Monday to 
Friday with some occasional weekend work.  
We have included a map to show the location of 
work. 
 

What will this mean for you? 
You may notice: 

• workers and vehicles  

• noise from machinery and equipment. 

Managing our impacts 
We aim to manage our work to avoid impacts to 
the community and the environment.  
We will do this by:  
• reducing our noise as much as possible 

• turning off machinery and vehicles when not in 
use 

• maintaining access to the bridge at all times. 
There will be no impacts to traffic. 
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Location of work area 

 

Contact us 

  

 
Project Infoline 1800 167 499  

 

 
western.projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 

 

 

51 – 55 Currajong Street  
PARKES, NSW 2870 
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